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Midway Hospital
mo useewe~e wesi
St Paul MN 55104
012 641 5500 '

January 17,1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III -

Attn: John A.. Grobe, Chief, Nuclear Materials Inspection, Section 2
801 Warrenville Road
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351 !

Re: Reply to a Notice of Violation
,

License No. 22 02491-03
Docket No. 030-14417

Dear Mr. Grobe:

1.) The reason for the violation was that in 1985 we sent in an
amendment request to add a number of physicians as authorized
users to our license. Two of these physicians were not listed in
the amendment :md this was not detected.

2.) The corrective steps that have been taken are:
The physicians not listed as authorized users will not work as -

-

authorized users until an amendment listing them as authorized
users is received. i

A letter, dated Jantury 10,1994, requesting an amendment to
list these physicians as authorized users has been typed and will
be sent as soon as a check is released to cover the amendment fee. !

3.) The conective step that will be taken to avoid further violation is
that when we receive this and all future amendments we will more
thoroughly review it to be certain that everything is correct.

4.) Full compliance was achieved the day ofinspection, December 17.
As of this date, only the authorized users listed on our license will

'

work as authorized users.

Thank you for your time and assistance with this problem. If there are >

any further questions, please contact me.
,

Sincerely,

b !
sw v. %

Douglas P. Jropper
Administrator
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